
Secretary for Justice to visit Beijing 
***************************** 
     The Secretary for Justice, Ms Teresa Cheng, SC, will 
leave for Beijing tomorrow (February 24). 
  
     During her stay, Ms Cheng will meet with 
representatives from the Supreme People's Court and the 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs to discuss matters relating to 
dispute resolution services in the Guangdong-Hong 
Kong-Macao Greater Bay Area and the Belt and Road 
related regions. 
  
     Ms Cheng will return to Hong Kong on February 26.  
  
Ends/Saturday, February 23, 2019 
 


